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To: Members of the Finance and Administration Committee 

I am employed in  and I wish to make a submission about the 
Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 
because it will directly impact me, my family, my colleagues and the community. 

As a result of the Industrial Relations (Fair Work Act Harmonisation No. 2) and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bill 2013 I lost many valuable conditions from my Industrial 
Award, and many provisions that could be bargained for in enterprise bargaining were 
removed from me and my colleagues. For example, protections about job security and 
consultation about workplace change were completely removed by this legislation of 
the Newman government. 

The right to organise collectively to achieve better working rights and conditions is a 
basic human right. The Newman government undemocratically curtailed this right and 
as a result lost the 2015 Queensland election. At the election a majority of 
Queenslanders supported parties and candidates who advocated a restoration of these 
basic rights. Please respect the voice of Queenslanders and the rights of workers and 
vote to restore fairness by supporting this bill. 

I urge the committee to recommend passage of this bill without delay to ensure that the 
rights of workers on local government are restored to them. 

Yours sincerely 

Brad Martin 

T: M: 
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are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, 
forwarding, printing or copying of this email and any file attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
email in error, please immediately notify us. You must destroy the original transmission and its contents. Before 
opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and defects. The contents of this email and its attachments may 
become scrambled, truncated or altered in transmission. Please notify us of any anomalies. Our liability is limited to 
resupplying the email and attached files or the cost of having them resupplied. 




